Ozarka

...providing life-changing experiences through
education

Continuing Education

Non-credit continuing education courses are scheduled throughout the year based on
interest from the community and availability of resources on campus. To receive
announcements about upcoming continuing education offerings, you may:
o Submit your email address to be added to the continuing education distribution list. Send
an email request toDr. Mike DelLong.
o Visit the Campus News section of the Ozarka Homepage to read announcements and
other news about the college.

Education To Go

Ozarka College has partnered with Education To Go to offer nearly 300 continuing
education courses online. These courses are scheduled on a six-week timeframe and
can be accessed from home, office or otherwise where access to the internet is
available. Students may conveniently register and submit payment online. Classes
begin on the second Wednesday of each month.

Access a copy of our upcoming schedule here!
Be sure to check back often for the latest schedule and updates!
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